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33rd ARC at Georgia State 

The annual Actuarial Research Conference (ARC) provides an opportunity for 
academics and practitioners interested in actuarial science to meet and discuss 
actuarial problems and their solutions. The 33rd ARC will be held Thursday, 
August 6 through Saturday, August 8 at Georgia State University, Atlanta, 
Georgia. 

Presentations on all topics of interest to actuaries are welcome. To 
accommodate scheduling, paper titles are due by June 1; final abstracts are due 
by July 1. Presentations will be published in the conference proceedings 
Actuarial Research Clearing House 1999.1. 

For additional information, contact Hal Pedersen, Georgia State University 
Department of Risk Management and Insurance, P.O. Box 4036, Atlanta, GA 
30302-4036 (telephone: 404-651-0962; fax: 404-651-4219 or e-mail: 
inshwp@panther.gsu.edu). Information about the conference is also available 
on the world wide web (http:llrmictr.gsu.edularclarcl .htm). 
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